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Fitzgerald C.O.P. member finds a ghastly site at the 
Johnson Station Cemetery. 

 
Early Sunday morning on June 10th, 2007, C.O.P. member Bonnie Bilodeau was 

patrolling in the area of the Johnson Station Cemetery.  As she approached the Mayfield 
side of the cemetery, she drove upon an unfortunate site. It appeared that an unknown 
vehicle had driven through the fence of the property and damaged several tombstones 

within the cemetery.  
 

Bonnie then called 911 to report the incident.  Arlington Police Officers responded to the 
scene.  Bonnie then left to allow the Officers to begin their investigation.  Once she was 
out of the area, she noticed a vehicle that appeared to be abandoned in an empty lot.  The 
vehicle had front end damage, two flat tires and the top wire of a chain link fence hanging 

from the rear end.   
 

Bonnie again called the Arlington Police Department who alerted the investigating 
Officers at the cemetery of her findings. After investigation, the suspect driver was 

located.  The care takers of the cemetery were also advised and wrote a kind thank you 
letter to Bonnie. 

 
The actions of C.O.P. member Bonnie Bilodeau continue to have a strong reflection of 
what citizens can accomplish when we all look out for each other and the areas of our 

communities.  


